

Senator Marianne Moore 3 State House Station Augusta, ME 04333-0003 (207) 287-1505 Marianne.Moore@legislature.maine.gov

Dear Friends and Neighbors:

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as your State Senator. It has been an honor to work on your behalf to make our state an even better place to live, work and conduct business. I assure you, I will continue to work diligently on behalf of the people of Senate District 6.

I was sworn in for my fourth term on December 4, 2024, the first day of the First Regular Session of the 132nd Maine State Legislature. It was a ceremonial day steeped in tradition and attended by families and friends of incoming members.

Many of you have reached out to me regarding concerns about the increasingly high costs of energy, childcare, housing, fears about education, mental health, substance abuse, workforce development, and community safety, among others. As your State Senator, I promise to advocate for common sense solutions to these problems.

The 132nd Maine Legislature has much work ahead of us regarding our anticipated budget gap and setting our spending priorities for the next biennium. However, I believe there is nothing we cannot accomplish if we work collaboratively. As your State Senator, I will continue to do all I can to advocate for your priorities in Augusta.

Again, thank you for re-electing me to serve you in the State Senate. Despite many successes over the past two years, lawmakers will have a lot of work to do next session. Please feel free to contact me by calling (207) 287-1505 or emailing me at Marianne.Moore@legislature.maine.gov if you have comments, questions or if you would like assistance in navigating our state's bureaucracy.

Sincerely,

Marianne Moore State Senator